
To the Australian Law Reform Commission, 

I write to express my sincere shock that in 2023 it is possible to continue to discriminate against 

anyone based on elements of their personal identity for religious reasons (or in fact, any reason). 

I strongly oppose allowing any form of discrimination. I am often shocked and offended by aspects of 

religious faith as an atheist, however I would never discriminate against any religious person on any 

basis as it is fundamentally wrong. I believe that it should be the same for any religious institution or 

person. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tim Edmeades 

Solicitor 

 

 




